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February 18, 2013 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am pleased to provide this reference on behalf of Taylor Robinson of the National Capital 

Wrestling Club (NCWC). 

 

Taylor is a member in good standing of the Ontario Amateur Wrestling Association.  She is 

hoping to attend the upcoming Canadian Cadet and Juvenile Championships taking place April  

4 – 7, 2013 in Saskatoon, Saskatchewan.  Taylor is the 2012 Ontario Winter Games Bronze 

Medalist, and more recently the 2013 Ontario Cadet Champion at this month's Ontario Cadet 

Championships (for 15 - 16 year olds).   Given her performance, a trip to the Nationals is a great 

opportunity for her advancement in wrestling. 

 

As I am sure you can appreciate, participating in an event such as this is a very costly project for 

the NCWC and the individual members.  For this reason, the members of the NCWC, including 

Taylor are seeking financial assistance for their participation in the Nationals from the local 

community.  Donations over $25.00 can be made tax deductible, please contact 

Ryan@GoBeast.ca for more details. 

 

Any support you could provide to Taylor and/or the other members of the National Capital 

Wrestling Club would be greatly appreciated.  For more information on Taylor, you are invited 

to check out www.GoBeast.ca. 

 

If you have any questions about the National Capital Wrestling Club, or this project, I would 

welcome your phone call.  You can reach me care of the Ontario Amateur Wrestling Association 

at (416) 426-7274. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support of the NCWC and its members and for supporting 

amateur sports in your community. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
Tim MaGarrey, 

Provincial Director. 
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